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Memorandum 
 
Date:   March 15, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2023120123 

Town Center Specific Plan 

 
Per Lead Agency, the review period for the above referenced project is extended to April 

29, 2024, to accommodate the review process. The lead agency also added additional 

information.  Refer to the attachment _TCSP Updated NOA, _TCSP Updated SCH 

NOC for more details. All other project information remains the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

March 14, 2024 

 

 

Subject:  Extension of the review period for the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 

for the Town Center Specific Plan Project (Master Case 22-105); 

State Clearing House (SCH) No. 2023120123 

 

  

To whom it may concern: 

 

The City is submitting a revised Notice of Availability of a Draft EIR and a revised Notice of 

Completion in order to extend the review period for the Draft EIR related to the Town Center 

Specific Plan Project, SCH No. 2023120123. The revised review period will be extended 10 

days, with a new end date of April 29, 2024. The following language has been updated on the 

document:   

 

The public review/comments period for the Draft EIR is from March 5, 2024 to April 29, 2024 

(extended from April 19, 2024).  

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at dpeterson@santaclarita.gov, 

or (661) 284-1406.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
David Peterson 

Senior Planner 
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